
ece\

CC iJa' Bcocn

Peter Doyle
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street
Washington, DC 20554

June 29, 2015

Dear Mr. Doyle,

I am writing to you in support of renewing the license of our local public
broadcasting radio station KZYX in Mendocino County.

I have lived in the County for over 25 years and been a faithful listener, supporter,
and fan of the station during this time. If I'd ever seen signs of mismanagement, I
would not have kept up my financial contributions. I am convinced that the
accusations against the station are not only false but intentionally destructive to
the creative, productive and ever so appreciated work that the staff,
programmers, and volunteers devote to our beloved KZYX.

Please act in support of these well-intentioned efforts and on behalf of KZYX and
all the listeners that love the station and appreciate all the effort and good will it
takes to keep it running.

Professor Emeritus
Mendocino College
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